TRANSPARENCY SITE

STATE’S DATA CENTER NOW HAS DOUBLE THE POWER

A critical upgrade to one of the State’s Data Centers, the Hub, has been successfully completed resulting
in nearly doubling the electrical circuit capacity, and enabling the utilization of additional IT equipment.

The upgrade was a massive undertaking by OIT led by Infrastructure Support Services (ISS) and the
Department of the Treasury Division of Property Management and Construction (DPMC).

A unified effort between OIT, several agencies, partnering vendors and electricians maintained access
to public safety systems during the upgrade.

More than 800 physical devices that hosted 1,000 servers and hundreds of core applications were
successfully powered down, then up to restore service.

The increased electrical capacity at the Hub will support current and future application hosting needs of
the Executive Branch of State government.



